City Council Regular Meeting 10/30/2018
Late Correspondence 12.3

From: Sheri Hartz

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 3:50 PM

To: *DL_City_Council

Cc: Amber Evans; Thai Nam Pham

Subject: FW: A Message for City Council -- Time Sensitive

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

Forwarding this message for your information. We will make it available at the dais, for the public and online, per our
usual practice.

Thanks! Sheri

From: Sheri Hartz

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 3:49 PM

To: 'Val Cipollone' <val@beauneimports.com>

Subject: RE: A Message for City Council -- Time Sensitive

Dear Ms. Cipollone,

This is to confirm receipt of your comments. | will forward them to the City Council and also make them available to the
public at the meeting tonight.

Best regards,

SHERI HARTZ, CMC

J k. City Clerk, City of Emeryville

“ City Manager’s Office
1333 Park Avenue, Emeryville, CA 94608-3517
510-596-4372 (direct) 510-596-3724 (fax)
shartz@emeryville.org

From: Val Cipollone [mailto:val@beauneimports.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 3:46 PM

To: Sheri Hartz <shartz@emeryville.org>

Cc: Amber Evans <aevans@emeryville.org>; 'Michael Sullivan' <michael@beauneimports.com>
Subject: A Message for City Council -- Time Sensitive

Dear Ms. Hartz,

While | understand that the installation of parking meters is not likely to occur until or unless the sidewalks are
improved, | would like to register my objection to installing parking meters in front of 1480 and 1490 66 Street as paid
parking would represent a financial hardship for our employees, even considering the business permits proposed.
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Could you please make my voice heard at tonight’s COE Pkg Mgmt Plan meeting? | was only informed of the meeting a
few hours ago.

Sincere thanks,

Val Cipollone
Beaune Imports
1490 66th Street
Emeryville, CA 94608
510.653.1040





